[image: image1.wmf]Serving the communities of Giltbrook, Greasley, Moorgreen, Newthorpe & Watnall.
Dear Resident,

Thank you for participating in the Community Governance Review Consultation, Stage 2. Your input is vital in shaping the future governance and services in our community. 

On Thursday 23rd May, 2024, Broxtowe Borough Council voted to approve the recommendation of ‘Option 1;Abolition of Eastwood and Greasley, formation of one new larger parish’.

A three month consultation period will follow. This was initially timetables to be between 1 June – 31 August 2024, however these dates may now alter due to the general election. Comments on the draft recommendations will be invited by Broxtowe Borough Council, but in the meantime, we now ask for your feedback on this recommendation. Your feedback will enable Greasley Parish Council to respond to Broxtowe Borough Council with an accurate representation of it’s residents views. 

Is your property directly impacted by a move into the proposed (as yet un-named) Combined Parish ?

Yes

No

Do you agree with the proposal to abolish Greasley and Eastwood to form an (as yet un-named) Combined Parish ?

Yes

No

Any additional comments or concerns regarding the Community Governance Review proposal?

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Please leave your email address if you wish to be updated on the future progression of this Review. (This sheet will be destroyed and your contact details will be deleted 6 months after the consultation has taken place) ________________________________________________________________________________

Thank you for your time and participation. Your feedback is invaluable in shaping the future of our community.

Sincerely,

Greasley Parish Council 

clerk@greasleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

